
 











We are making special displays of everyone’s 
work in the classroom ready for when you 
come back to school …..so we can see all of 

your fabulous work. 

Please keep sending it in! 

Some children are not able to put pictures of 
their work on to Purple Mash.  Well done to these 
children as well. Your work has been wonderful! 

The Teachers have really loved looking at your 
work with you during their weekly Teams calls. 

WOW! What a lot of books you have 
read this term! Well done children and 

grown ups! 

Another 60 children have got their next 
Reading badge. Absolutely Brilliant! 

Keep Reading everyone….. 

We are stamping your bookmarks in school 
for you. 

We know you love reading and 
listening to stories, so have you 

joined your teacher for      
Storytime yet? 

Keep checking Purple Mash for 
your weekly invitation. 



Well-’Bee’ing! 

‘Family Wishes’ Jar 

Wellbeing Activities 
at Coalway 



Thank you to all the grown ups who have helped the 
children with their home learning this term.  You are 

doing a fabulous job! We really appreciate it. 

Well done children! We are very proud of you! 

Have a lovely half term holiday everyone. 


